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14 July 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your cooperation whilst learning from home. The students are doing a 
great job completing daily learning tasks. We appreciate your help.  
 
As you may have already heard, learning from home will be extended until at least 
Friday, 30 July. This means that the same learning from home arrangements will 
continue. 
 

• Students are encouraged to learn from home.  Students may come to school 
only if it is essential. 

• There will be minimal staff supervision as teachers are required to provide 
online feedback and plan lessons. Teachers are instructed to work at home 
where possible. 

• Your child’s teacher may need to come to school to supervise students. We will 
organise learning support or release from face to face for teachers to provide 
online feedback where possible during the day. Teachers will communicate 
and provide online feedback during school hours. Some of their time will be 
taken planning lessons or taking their lunch break. 

• Student work packs will be available Monday morning from 8.15am to 9am. 
Kindergarten – Postman’s Track gate, Years 1 and 2 – Fun4U gate (Lukin Street) 
and Years 3 to 6 - bottom oval gate. Please go to the gate of your youngest 
sibling and remember to bring your mobile phone to sign in using the QR 
code. 

• We hope to have next week’s learning from home plan on the school website 
by this Friday. 

• Parents and carers cannot come onto school grounds. Students who need to 
come to school are to be dropped off at either the Fletcher Street or Lukin 
Street gates from 8:25am. In the afternoon, Kindergarten students will be 
picked up from the Postman’s Track gate, Years 1 and 2 – Fun4U gate (Lukin 
Street) and Years 3 to 6 from the bottom oval gate. Please go to the gate of the 
youngest sibling. 

• District Athletics Carnival has been cancelled. Should more information come 
to hand, we will let you know. 

 
I appreciate your flexibility and patience during this time. Please do not hesitate to 
call the school if you have any questions. I will be sending out a learning from home 
survey soon so parents can provide feedback.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ewen Neild 
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